
Our topic this term will be 

Fantastical Fairy
Tales. 

We will enjoy listening to traditional and modern fairy tales, using 
them across the curriculum to make our learning exciting and fun!
On Mondays we will be concentrating on listening, speaking, drama,
reading, writing and spelling. Tuesdays will be our Understanding 

the World day. We will have a focus on R.E., finding out about 
stories Jesus told and about light as a symbol for many religions.
We will also have a history topic session based on castles. On a 

Wednesday we will have a maths focus. On Thursdays we will have 
our science and outdoor learning sessions followed by Expressive 
Art and Design lessons in the afternoon. Finally on Fridays we will 
be developing our physical skills, including handwriting and other 
fine motor skills. Our Friday afternoons will be music sessions.

P.E. will take place on a Tuesday afternoon with Mr Ward. Please 
make sure that your child has their P.E kit is in school every day. 
On Thursday morning we will take our learning outside, so please 

send your child in old clothes which are suitable for getting dirty!
I am sure that this will be an exciting and enthralling topic! Please 
do come in after school and look at your child’s work and see what 

is happening in the classroom! We encourage the children to 
develop their independence. Please allow your child to come into 

school by themselves as often as possible.

Many thanks, 
Laura Davies


